
 

 

21st September 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Book Donation Request 

We need your pre-loved books! 
 
Do you have any spare or unused children’s books which you could donate to school? We promise to 
give them a new home on our lovely book trolley so that children can enjoy them in our Chill Zone, an 
area where children from all year groups can come to relax and read in a quiet environment. 
 
All topics and genres are welcome, both fiction and non-fiction; please kindly drop off any book 
donations at the school’s main reception. The children, and school, will greatly appreciate any donations 
of new reading material. 
 
Every book helps! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sunny Gandhi 
Year 2 Teaching Assistant 
 
 


